
From: Sue Rose
To: Cheryl Hemsley
Cc: Neven Stipanovic; Robert Knop
Subject: Re: AO 2024-03 (PoliticalMeetings.com) CORRECTED Request for an extension.
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 5:42:58 PM

Yes, the extension is accepted.
Thank you Cheryl. 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Cheryl Hemsley <chemsley@fec.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 12:08:25 PM
To: Sue Rose <srose@politicalmeetings.com>
Cc: Neven Stipanovic <NStipanovic@fec.gov>; Robert Knop <rknop@fec.gov>
Subject: AO 2024-03 (PoliticalMeetings.com) CORRECTED Request for an extension.
 
Dear Ms. Rose,
 
As discussed at it’s Open Meeting today, the FEC is requesting a two-week extension to the 60-day
deadline to consider the above-captioned advisory opinion.  The current deadline is Friday, April 19,
2024.  The extended deadline would be Thursday May 2, 2024.  Please respond to this email as to
whether you agree to this request.
 
This email and your response will be made part of the public record for this advisory opinion.
 
Best,
Cheryl Hemsley
Attorney
Policy/OGC
Federal Election Commission
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